



Mrs P Kettory Headteacher

Please use *Google Translate*, if you would like to read this letter in another language: https://support.google.com/chrome/answer/173424?hl=en&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop

Friday 10th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the head teacher of Brampton Primary School, I am continually inspired by the energy and enthusiasm our pupils bring to school every day. It is our mission to provide them with a multitude of enriching experiences that enhance their learning and broaden their horizons.

School events like *Science Week* and *Cultural Diversity Week* play a pivotal role in our educational programme, particularly when coupled with the numerous trips our pupils benefit from. They offer unique opportunities for hands-on learning, cultural exchange, and the development of a global perspective, all within the familiar setting of our school environment.

In recent times, financial constraints have posed challenges to the continuity of these events. We are determined to keep them on our school's annual calendar but to do so, we need your help. We are reaching out to our parent and carer community to kindly request donations that will enable us to sustain these events for the current academic year and beyond. Every contribution, no matter the size, will directly benefit our pupils by funding the materials, resources, and expertise required to deliver these immersive learning experiences.

If you are able to contribute, you can make a donation through the following channels:

Donate through School Money, please use the link below:

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version =20190314

Cash or Cheque

Please hand in your donation at the school reception, in an envelope marked 'Donation for School Events'.

We believe in transparency and accountability, especially when it involves community contributions. Rest assured, every donation will be recorded and its utilisation will be reported in our school newsletter and to governors.

Your support will not only keep these events alive but will also ensure that they continue to be a source of inspiration and discovery for our pupils. Your contributions are an investment in their future and the vitality of our school community.











We recognise that the success of our school is not just measured by academic achievements but also through the strength of our community. Volunteering is a powerful way to show your support, contribute positively to our children's education, and connect with other families and staff.

There are many ways you can volunteer at Brampton Primary School, depending on your interests, skills, and availability. Here are some areas where your support would be invaluable:

- Assisting teachers in the classroom
- Supporting reading and English programmes
- Helping with art projects or science experiments
- Helping with one off projects such as helping to create a Year 1 outdoor area for September
- Organising library resources
- Contributing to school events and fundraisers
- · Being an active member of the PTA
- Leading or supporting after-school clubs and activities
- Attending trips across the school

If you are interested in volunteering, please take the following steps:

- Contact the School Office: let us know your areas of interest and your availability.
- Complete a Volunteer Application: this form helps us understand your skills and how they align with our needs.

Whether you can spare a few hours a week or a few hours a term, your contribution will make a significant difference. Thank you for considering this opportunity to become more actively involved in our school community. We are excited about the potential of working together to create the best possible learning environment for our children.

Thank you for considering this request and for your ongoing support of Brampton Primary School. However, please be assured that we remain completely committed to doing the best that we can for every one of our children

Yours faithfully,

Paven Kettory

Headteacher